Amendment to the Memorandum of Agreement dated July 26, 2017, with respect to
compensation for Graduate Program Coordinators who perform services in
connection with the Graduate Student Application, Registration, and Advisement
Process.

New Language:

In the event that AFT Professional Staff are needed to contact new and continuing
non-enrolled graduate students and assist with the registration process beyond
their normal work hours, said AFT Professional Staff employees shall be paid one
and a half times the hourly rate based upon their current salary.

The terms of this agreement will remain in effect unless and until the parties agree
to modify its terms by written instrument signed by both parties.
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